
c QRlGlNAt 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service 

Commission will conduct a Workshop in Docket Nos. 960786B-TL and 

981834-TP on February 18, 2002, at the following time and location: 

9:30 a.m. (EST), Room 148, Betty Easley Conference Center, 4075 

Esplanade Way Tallahassee, FL, 32399. The purpose of this workshop 

is to allow alternative local exchange companies (ALECs) to 

comment on their commercial experiences regarding BellSouth's 

operations support systems ( O S S )  in the local market in BellSouth 

Telecommunications, Inc.'s territory in Florida. BellSouth will 

have the opportunity to respond to those comments at the workshop. 

ALECs intending to present comments regarding their experiences at 

this workshop shall provide pertinent information regarding the 

matters to be addressed at the workshop to BellSouth by February 4, 

2002. ALECs are encouraged to organize their presentations by OSS 

function (preordering, ordering, provisioning, maintenance and 

repairs) and to specifically identify each OSS involved. All 

participants must file an outline of their presentation, the 

approximate amount of time for the presentation, and the 

presenter's name with the Commission's Division of the Commission 

Clerk and Administrative Services, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, by February 8, 2002. Any person 
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the hearing. Any person who is hearing or speech impaired should 

contact the Commission by using the Florida Relay Service, which 

can be reached at 1-800-955-8771 ( T D D ) .  For additional 

information, please contact Beth Keating, Office of General 

Counsel, at the above address or telephone (850) 413-6212. 


